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22nd May 2025 

Deputy Donna McGettigan, 
Dàil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

PQ 21427/25 

Dear Deputy McGettigan,  

I refer to your correspondence dated 25th April 2025. 

Following a successful recruitment campaign for additional consultant endocrinologists, it is envisaged that 
University Hospital Limerick will be in a position to commence an insulin pump service for adults during Q4 2025. 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_________________ 
IAN CARTER 
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West  
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